
WE WANT 
TO HEAR 

FROM 
CHESTER 

RESIDENTS!

Covanta Delaware Valley located at 10 Highland 

Avenue, Chester, PA 19013 is a permitted 

municipal waste incinerator, also known as a 

trash-to-steam or waste-to-energy plant. The 

company is seeking to renew its five-year Title V, 

also known as a State Operating Permit. The 

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental 

Protection (DEP) is currently seeking public 

comment to assist in reviewing this renewal 

request and  rendering a decision.

For more information visit the community 

information page at  > Resources  www.dep.pa.gov

> Southeast Region > Community Information > 

Covanta Del Val Renewal or by following the QR 

Code Below. You can also email RA-

EPSEROAQPUBCOM@pa.gov  with questions. 

All comments provided during the public comment 

period (before October 4, 2021) are given equal 

weight, whether provided verbally at a hearing, 

sent electronically, or through the mail.

In Writing Accepted until
October 4, 2021
Comments can be submitted in writing to 
RA-EPSEROAQPUBCOM@pa.gov
or to DEP's Southeast Regional Office, 
Air Quality Program at 
2 E. Main Street, Norristown, PA, 19401 

Verbal Comments
September 22, 2021
6:30 PM
Virtual Public Hearing
Register for the public hearing at by visiting
www.dep.pa.gov > public participation > 
virtual public hearings or following the QR 
code below.   

You can also call in to listen if you aren’t 
planning to offer comment.

What is this about?

DEP Wants to Hear From YOU!

http://www.dep.pa.gov
http://www.dep.pa.gov
https://www.dep.pa.gov/About/Regional/SoutheastRegion/Community%20Information/Pages/Covanta.aspx
mailto:RA-EPSEROAQPUBCOM@pa.gov
mailto:RA-EPSEROAQPUBCOM@pa.gov
mailto:RA-EPSEROAQPUBCOM@pa.gov
http://www.dep.pa.gov
https://www.dep.pa.gov/PublicParticipation/Pages/Virtual-Public-Hearings.aspx

	Page 1

